
Saturday, September 20, 2025; 2:00 - 5:00 p.m. 

Adams Avenue Street Fair: 3491 Adams Ave, San Diego, CA 92116  

FIND OUR BOOTH BY THE ADAMS AVENUE REC CENTER ! 

Artist Christopher Fennell has been commissioned by 

the City of San Diego to create a permanent, site-

specific artwork for Ward Canyon Park, currently 

under development to serve Normal Heights and 

surrounding neighborhoods.  

 

Drop by our booth outside the Adams Avenue 

Recreation Center  any time between 2 and 5 p.m. to 

join Christopher for a casual conversation about his 

artistic practice and share your knowledge of the 

neighborhood.  

 

If you are unable to attend the event, you can still 

share your knowledge HERE about Normal Heights 

and surrounding neighborhoods with the artist 

through October 1, 2025.  

 

You are Invited to 

Shape Public Art       

in Normal Heights! 

 

MEET THE ARTIST 
W a r d  C a n y o n  P a r k   

Questions?  

Call Cultural Affairs at 619-236-6800 or email arts@sandiego.gov. 

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSfsh90gTSMT0-OdOULG8dOzP0-_3MApO3pLoNrUnAu6RqDw7A/viewform?usp=header

